
Greetings from JNTO Singapore Office! 
 
The Japan government has released further details with regards to the easing of travel restrictions 
for entry for tourism purposes as of 26 September 2022. Please find below the main points. 
 
――― 
 
The following will come to effect from 11th October 2022. 

• Registration on the Entrants, Returnees Follow-up System (ERFS) will no longer be 

necessary for foreign travellers. 

• Package tours will no longer be necessary and free individual travel will be accepted. 

• Visa exemption measures will be resumed. (Singapore is one of the countries with visa 

exemption as such, travellers with a Singapore passport will not be required to apply for 

a visa for short term visits.) 

• Except for travellers who show symptoms of COVID-19, all travellers will be exempted 

from the on-arrival PCR test at the Japan airport. However, travellers from all countries 

and regions are required to submit either a negative COVID-19 test certificate, or a valid 

vaccine certificate showing 3 shots of a COVID-19 vaccine with World Health 

Organization (WHO) Emergency Use Listing (EUL). 

• The daily entry cap of 50,000 people will be removed. 

• International airports which are currently not accepting international flights will resume 

accepting them once preparations are complete. 

――― 
 
Please refer to appended for the remarks from Satoshi Seino, the President of JNTO regarding 
these updates. 
 
We look forward to seeing you in Japan! 
 
Japan National Tourism Organization (JNTO) Singapore Office 
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